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June 28, 2016 

The Honorable Abigail W. McNinch 
Town of Denton 
4 N. Second Street 
Denton, MD 21629 

Larry Hogan, Governor David R. Craig, Secretary 

Boyd Rutherford, Lt. Governor Wendi W. Peters, Deputy Secretary 

Re: Town of Denton Proposed Amendment to 2010 Comprehensive Plan (60-Day Review) 

Dear Mayor McNinch: 

In September 2012, the Town of Denton administratively adopted the Septic Tier Map in 
accordance with Senate Bill 236. In December 2014, Caroline County adopted a Septic Tier 
Map that is consistent with the Town's adopted Septic Tier Map. 

As required by Senate Bill 236, the Town was required to incorporate the Septic Tier Map 
into the Town's 2010 Comprehensive Plan by 2016. The proposed amendment 
incorporates the same map as was reviewed in September 2012; therefore, Planning does 
not have any comments. Upon adoption of the amendment by the Town, Planning will 
update the Town's 10-Year Comprehensive Plan Review Cycle Schedule to reflect that this 
requirement has been completed. 

We thank you and your staff for completing this task. If you have any questions, please do 
not hesitate to contact David Dahlstrom, AICP, Regional Planner at 410-819-4084. 

Manager, Local Assistance and Training 

cc: Don Mulrine, Town Administrator 
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